
 
Arizona students delivered the exit presentation of their clinical rotation in
Thailand 

October 16, 2019 
 
On October 16, 2019, Lect. Lakkana Suwannoi along with Lect. Sayamon Sukkha and Lect. Wipharak
Rattanavipanon attended the exit presentation delivered by two Pharm. D. students from the College
of Pharmacy, University of Arizona, USA. They participated in the APPE program and had undertaken
and completed their professional rotation focusing on clinical pharmacy practice and healthcare
system in Thailand from September 16, 2019, until October 16, 2019.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2599


